



Celebrating over 35 years of safe graduation night fun!

Dear Class of 2024 Parents and Seniors,

As graduation approaches and all of the excitement and enthusiasm begins to build, wouldn't you like to Commemorate this milestone for your child?

This year, lawn signs will be available for you to purchase and celebrate with your child and to let your neighbors know that you have a **2024 Graduate**!

The proceeds from this sale will support Project Graduation; allowing all graduating seniors to participate in this special overnight party event that celebrates a 35-year tradition of safe, drug free, alcohol free, good old-fashioned fun!

Below is a picture of the lawn sign to give you an idea of what the sign looks like. (It is two-sided) If you would like to order a lawn sign, please complete the form below and return it to the high school main office.

Checks in the amount of \$25.00 can be made out to Del Val Project Graduation and sent to the main office.

Signs will be given to you as soon as they are printed; sometime in May 2024.



The expense of this evening is covered with collaborative efforts by community families and students. Looking forward to providing a safe night of fun on Graduation Night 2024!

The 2023-24 Project Graduation Committee would like to thank you in advance for your support and Congratulations!

If you have any questions please contact Jen at 908-502-2575 or Michelle 732-261-0864.		
Graduation Sign Order Form Class of 2024		
Return with \$25 check to Del Val Project Graduation to the Main Office.		
Parent Name:	Parent Cell:	
Student Name:	Ck #	Amt: \$
Your address:		